
 

 

  

COMPUTING: 

Our focus is ‘creating media – webs 

page creation.’ We will learn to 

recognise credible websites and will 

create our own using software on 

Google sites. 

PSHE: 

In PSHE, we will be continuing our 

work on our physical and mental 

health. We will be identifying the 

signs of physical and mental ill-

health and how we can look after 

ourselves.  

 

We hope you find this newsletter useful and if you have any questions or 

queries, please don’t hesitate to contact school on Class Dojo.  

Thank you, Miss Kucharski 

History: 

Year 6 will continue to look at warfare over the past 500 years. We will study the 

English Civil War, War of the Roses, WW1 and WW2. During these explorations, we will 

look at key themes such as communication, uniform/armour and weaponry.  

 

French: 

We will be learning parts of the body 

and descriptive adjectives through 

reading, writing and spoken language. 

 

English 

We will be creating a variety of 

writing pieces inspired by the 

book ‘The Place for Me: Stories 

of the Windrush generation’ by 

Black Cultural Archives. 

At the end of the topic, we will 

be creating a leaflet about a 

period in Black history, to include 

information, recounts and 

explanations. 

Lessons will still have a daily 

SPAG focus that is relevant to 

our writing. 

 

Maths 

We will continue to develop our 

understanding of fractions, 

learning how to manipulate 

them using all 4 operations. We 

will then recap converting units. 

We will learn how to apply this 

knowledge to arithmetic and 

reasoning style questions. 

Daily 10 every morning will 

continue to recap other key 

mathematical concepts from 

previous years.    

Science 

We will be focusing on understanding the theories of evolution and inheritance to 

explore how plants and animals have adapted and evolved over thousands of 

years. This will also include some fossil studies. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to read  

for 30 minutes EVERY NIGHT.  

Parents, carers, older siblings  

and pupils can sign  

reading record entries. 

These will be checked daily.  

 

RE: 

Year 6 will explore the Christian 

festival of Christmas and how this is 

celebrated differently throughout the 

world. 

 

 

PE: 

PE will take place every Thursday 

(dance) and Friday (dodgeball). Our 

dance module is inspired by our history 

topic, using traditional wartime songs. 

Homework: 

Link learning grids have been sent home. Please complete weekly spelling, reading 

and times table practise as well as one other task each week. 

 

Year 6 Autumn 2 Term Newsletter 

Follow us on twitter! 

@BcpsYear6 

Music: 

We will be learning about music from 

WW2. This will include singing and 

learning about musical techniques. 

 

 

 

 

Further information regarding 

SATs and residential trips will 

be released throughout the 

year. Please look out for 

letters and messages on 

Class Dojo. 

 


